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DATE: Thursday, October 4, 2018 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Val Moser, Fiscal Manager  

(775) 328-2884  vmoser@washoecounty.us  

THROUGH: Chuck Allen, Sheriff 

SUBJECT: Accept a one-time in-kind appreciation gift donation of two dozen 

doughnuts [estimated value of $25.00] from a private citizen to the 

Washoe County Sheriff’s Office and the Regional Aviation Enforcement 

(RAVEN) Unit. (All Commission Districts) 

 

SUMMARY 

The Washoe County Sheriff’s Office has received an in-kind gift donation of food (2 

dozen doughnuts) in the estimated value of $25.00 from a private citizen on September 

27, 2018 as a thank you to RAVEN for a job well-done.  

 

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, Secure and Healthy 

Communities. 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

The Board accepted an in-kind appreciation donation of a memorial statue on 2/23/16, 

and a similar in-kind food donation on 10/16/18. 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Sheriff’s Office occasionally receives food, donated by private citizens to show 

appreciation to the Sheriff’s Office staff.    

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 
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RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Washoe County Board of County Commissioners accept a 

one-time in-kind appreciation gift donation of two dozen doughnuts [estimated value of 

$25.00] from a private citizen to the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office and the Regional 

Aviation Enforcement (RAVEN) Unit. 

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation, a possible motion would be:  Move 

to accept a one-time in-kind appreciation gift donation of two dozen doughnuts 

[estimated value of $25.00] from a private citizen to the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office 

and the Regional Aviation Enforcement (RAVEN) Unit. 

 


